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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

June 18, 2024 

 

WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT WELCOMES A NEW VAN! 

 The Williamsburg County School District is committed to supporting vulnerable scholars and 
parents in a variety of ways. In February 2024, the Office of Federal Programs successfully applied for a 
McKinney-Vento Grant to purchase a van, which will serve scholars and families facing hardship. The goal 
is to intervene when barriers are impeding the well-being of scholars and their families, be it physical, 
mental, social, or academic. The aim is to ensure that scholars are able to fully focus on their academic 
work when they come to school.  

 The district's dream of providing this support would not have been possible without the invaluable 
support of the Federal Leadership Committee. This team works together to assess the district's needs and 
plays a critical role in the organization. The committee believes that the van is a crucial tool that will enable 
the district to connect with families in need of resources and services.  

 Dr. Young and Superintendent Wymbs have seen numerous success stories since the district 
received additional financial support from local business partners, faith-based organizations, and grant 
opportunities. They firmly believe that the scholars and families of the Williamsburg School District are 
truly deserving of this support.  

 The Federal Program Leadership Team includes the following members (right to left): Dr. Kelvin 
Wymbs - Superintendent, Ms. Thenthy Anderson - SC Works, Mrs. Elizabeth McCray - Federal Programs 
Executive Specialist, Mr. Terrence Scott - Parent Representative, Mrs. Priscilla McClary - Community, and 
Dr. Ernestine Young - Coordinator. 
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